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Over the half term we have been lucky to welcome parents in to take part in mystery reader. 

The children have enjoyed making guesses as to who it might be and it’s been fantastic to see 

the smiles when their parent arrives.  

We have heard lots of new stories and the children have been fabulous at showing their super 

listening skills. We are looking forward to welcoming more parents in the next half term. 
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